
Dear City Council members, 

 

Thank you for reading this email. I am a city employee working at Como golf course as a park worker 1. I 

have been employed by the city of St. Paul for 6 years year with the hopes of moving up and becoming 

certified. I've been working out of title for nearly 5 years. I've gotten my CDL, done my safety in Fork Lift 

and Skidster. And was told that testing for people working out of title were in the process. Then the 

bomb hit that Como and Phalen might be privatized. So my question is what will happen to myself and 

others in the same boat as I who are not certified and have no rights, will we be absorbed  into the 

system or after working all these years for the City of St. Paul be thrown to the streets? 

 

Thanks again 

   Dwight Vaughn  

 

 


